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The health of your teeth and 
gums can affect the health 

of you and your baby. 
 
It is safe to get dental 
care during pregnancy. 

Make an appointment 
to see your dentist 
as soon as you know 
you are pregnant.

The Health of Your Mouth is 
Important During Pregnancy

In Maryland, Medicaid covers dental care 
during pregnancy. For more information or to find 
a dentist, visit: HealthyTeethHealthyKids.org.   


